## Camden Rugby Union Football Club

P.O. BOX 190, CAMDEN. N.S.W. 2570

President:

Ken Macaulay

Secretary: Stuart Hill

Dear Member.

29th January, 1976.

Our club has now concluded its first year of Rugby and preparations are under way for a second successful year.

The Annual General Meeting is to be held at the Masonic Club, Narellan on Monday the 2nd February, 1976 at 8 p.m. Notice of a motion to amend the Constitution has been given and a copy of the proposed motion is enclosed.

Also enclosed is a copy of the first Annual Report, including the accounts which will be presented at the Annual Meeting.

Membership fees are again due. They remain at \$9.00 and may be paid to Treasurer, Peter Goodwin or Secretary, Stuart Hill.

This year we have entered two teams in the Illawarra competition so we will have to double our playing strength. All prospective players are welcome at training on Tuesday and Thursday nights.

Matches so far arranged are:-

22-2-76	Trial - Parramatta (lower grades) at Warragamba.
28-2-76	Kiama 7-a-side Knockout Competition at Kiama.
6&7-3-76	Trial v Crookwell at Crookwell.
13-3-76	Illawarra trials - draw not yet announced.
20-3-76	Illawarra trials - draw not yet announced.
27-3-76	Illawarra trials - draw not yet announced.
3-4-76	Competition commences.

Stuart Hill, Secretary